
EASTER TOMBOLA 
On Tuesday 27th March, the KSA will be holding an Easter 
Tombola after school (along with year 2’s cake sale), at 
3.30pm. In order to do so, we are kindly asking for donations of 
Easter eggs and/or chocolate goodies (nut-free). If you are able 
to support this event, could we please have your donations by 
Monday 26th March. 
 
 

Come along on the day, try your luck and buy some delicious cakes! 

 
 

 

 


